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“Dear Prof. Nanda, 
 

I have received your resignation dated 26/4/2017. We have had a conversation 

about this for the past couple of weeks, and I fully understand your need to be with 

family and the inconvenience that the separation is causing you. Hence, I accept 

your resignation, albeit with regret. 
 

In the few months that we have worked together, I have seen your unwavering 

commitment to IIMA and the passion and zeal with which you have worked for its 

holistic progress. You have done a wonderful job in the past 3½ years that you have 

been heading the Institute, and I am sure that you will remain engaged with the 

Institute in the future as well. 
 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, and on my own behalf, I would like to express 

our gratitude for your outstanding contribution to IIMA. 
 

As we have discussed, I have no doubt that you will carry out your responsibilities 

as Director with undiminished enthusiasm and commitment till your last working 

day here. 
 

Many thanks and warm regards, 

Kumar Mangalam Birla” 
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